
 

 

 

Bridges: QEST for Connections 
2019 Conference – May 2nd – 4th

 

          

Dear QEST practitioners! 

We are so pleased to invite you to the 2019 AAEM Conference.  This year’s 
conference will be held in Loveland Colorado at Sunrise Ranch, May 2nd thru May 4th.  
Our conference begins Thursday, May 2nd at 6pm and formally ends Saturday, evening 
the 4th at 5pm.  By Saturday evening you will have received enough continuing ed hours 
to satisfy AAEM’s yearly certification requirements.  However, we are offering optional 
bonus time on Sunday morning, May 5th until noon.   

Sunday morning is an opportunity, as many of you have requested, to work on 
one another.  Most of our attending Masters have agreed to stay and volunteer their 
time on Sunday morning.  They will share their expertise, offer guidance on an as-
wanted, as-needed basis, help troubleshoot a condition, and answer questions while 
you work on one another.  A mini-clinic!  Accommodations at Sunrise Ranch may be 
available for those of you who choose to stay, so register early to lock in your Saturday 
night stay.    

This year’s conference committee has noted and taken in suggestions you have 
given us from conferences’ past.  We are doing our best to address them in the 2019 
AAEM conference.   It is our goal for each of you to take away at least one gem you can 
implement in your life and/or your practice, whether brand new to QEST or a 
longstanding practitioner of our work. 

Topics will include: 

 Metal Toxicity  

 Connections in the human body and QEST 

 The bridge between the hyoid and the psoas 

 Lyme Disease, Strep and other bugs and impacts that can span a lifetime 

 Panels and interactive discussions, skits and much more… 

 A keynote speaker from outside our AAEM community (look for more 
information to come) 

Register before March 1, 2019 to lock in early bird registration fees and your 
rooming preferences.  Use the attached form to register or register online at 
www.aaemqest.org/events.  

We, your conference committee--Luke, Mary, Tasha, Joan and Paula--are looking 
forward to seeing you at our best ever AAEM/QEST conference May 2-4th/5th 2019.  See 
you in May! 

http://www.aaemqest.org/events

